
 

Year 3 

This week in year 3 we have been hard at work writing 
stories about the rainforest.  We read the book Where The 
Forest Meets The Sea and imagined we were the boy 
entering the rainforest with his dad.  We worked hard to 
include interesting language which would make our stories 
exciting for the reader.  In maths we have been learning all 
about fractions.  We have identified fractions of shapes 
and have found fractions of numbers by drawing arrays or 
partitioning. 

During the afternoons we have been getting creative!  We 
have made our own rainforest insects out of clay using our 
designs from last week.  We had to be very careful to 
make sure our design was not too hard and that we could 
make it out of clay by ourselves.   We have also spent a lot 
of time practising our song for Black History Month 
assembly on Friday.  We are singing Bob Marley’s Three 
Little Birds and we sound pretty good! 
We are really excited to continue all our excellent work 

next half term and to start learning all about chocolate! 

  
  


